
Little Crickets 

Pre-School Fun Day 
 

 

Little Crickets Pre-school would like to say a massive thankyou to everyone 

who supported our family fun day and made it such a success. With the sun 

shining down on us there was eating, games and lots of fun to be had by 

all. We would like to express our gratitude to everyone that donated raffle 

prizes and for all your contributions whatever form they took. 

 

We raised a massive £1,191 and could not have done it without your 

support.  

 

And finally well done to the winner of the Balloon race, Barney Bonner, 

whose balloon flew all the way to Bampton.  


